
Boorley Park News and Updates 

28th June 2024 

Transition 
Yesterday, the children had their transition morning to enable them to meet their new teachers and 
classmates. We were really proud of all the children in how polite and sensible they were managing 
change. It was lovely to walk around the school and see children engaging with their new staff and 
working well together. We will continue to support children with transition and preparing for their 
new year group over the coming weeks. If you feel your child may benefit from some further support 
or someone to talk to, please speak to their current class teacher. 

 

The theme of the day was ‘Community’ and we thought carefully about how we can work together 
towards a common goal. The children read a story in their classes and completed activities linked to 
this theme to understand the importance of our community being made up of different people with 
different interests and talents. We discussed that every person is an important and valued member of 
our school community.  

Language 
We would like to gently remind parents and carers about the use of swearing and inappropriate 
language around the children, particularly at pick up and drop off times. We are working hard in 
school to teach children about the importance of making good choices with their language and using 
kind words. It would really help us if you are able to model this too around our school site.  

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Summer Fayre  
Tomorrow is our annual school fayre which will be hosted by the wonderful PTA. The money raised at 
the fayre will be combined with the current funds and go towards the play trail below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible between 12-4pm on the school field for what 
promises to be a fantastic summer event with dance and singing performances from the children! 

Thank you to all our volunteers who are helping make this day possible. 



 

                          Whole School 

Summer Term 2024  

• Saturday 29th June - PTA Summer Fayre 12-4pm 

• Tuesday 23rd July - Last Day of Term 

• Thursday 24th July - Monday 2nd September - Summer Holidays 

Autumn Term 2024  

• Tuesday 3rd September - First Day of Autumn Term 1 

• Friday 11th October - INSET DAY - School closed for pupils 

• Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November - Half Term Holidays 

• Monday 4th November - First Day of Autumn Term 2 

• Friday 29th November - INSET DAY - School closed for pupils 

• Friday 20th December - Last Day of Term 

• Monday 23rd December 2024 to Friday 3rd January 2025 - Christmas Holidays 

Spring Term 2025  

• Monday 6th January 2025 - First Day of Spring Term 1 

Dates for Your Diaries—2023-2024 

Year 1 
• Rabbit Class Monday 15th July—9:15am—Celebration Assembly for Parents 

• Otter Class Tuesday 16th July—9:15am—Celebration Assembly for Parents 

Year 2 

• Hedgehog Class Wednesday 17th July—9:15am—Celebration Assembly for Parents 

• Fox Class Thursday 18th July—9:15am—Celebration Assembly for Parents 

Year 4 

• Tuesday 9th July– 2:45pm—Parent Event in Owl Class - A 'showcase' of their work from 
throughout the year 






